
The Board is currently in the planning phase for our Annual Meeting on May 6.  We hope to 

bring an exciting and entertaining speaker to follow a short business meeting.  We are also 

hoping to bring back Evergreen Erb and Mauve Kim for our annual Mills Riverside Park bird 

walk. 

 

JULT is excited to announce that we have teamed up with Local Motion to put some of our trails 

on their Trail Finder web site.  We hope to be able to map all our trails to make it easier for 

people to explore our conserved land.  We are in the process of updating our conservation plan 

for Wolfrun Natural Area, a process that has to be undergone every ten years.  We hope to work 

with the Jericho Trails Committee to maintain some of our trails. 

 

The Board said goodbye to Trevor Squirrel who resigned from JULT in February.  We thank him 

for his years of service to the board. 

 

 

 

 


